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Dear Parents.

Next Friday is Red Nose Day. Your child does not need to wear their school uniform on that
day if they make a £1 donation through the school to Comic Relief. Pupils should wear
something red such as a red nose (school won’t be selling them) a red item of clothing, red
face paint or even a red wig! Children won’t be able to wear red noses during lessons but can
at playtimes and when they come to school. School will collect the £1 donations and all
money raised will be sent to the Comic Relief Charity www.comicrelief.com We will let you
know how much we raise.

Yesterday all parents were sent a text to activate their Parent Pay accounts. If you haven’t
already done so, please do it now so you can pay for trips, school meals, uniform and
breakfast club.

Best wishes,

Mr Moore



